
 Davenport 
 School District 

 801 7  th  · Davenport WA · 99122 
 (509) 725-1481 

 MEMO 

 Date:  August 18, 2022 

 To:  School Board Directors 

 From:  Chad Prewitt, Superintendent 
 Noelle Carstens, MS/HS Principal 
 Sarita Hopkins, Elem. Principal 

 Subject:  Recommendation for Hire:  Elementary  Paraprofessional 

 ●  Sharon Rathbun 

 We are very excited to recommend Sharon Rathbun as our new elementary para. Sharon was a 
 tremendous sub for our school district last year and is familiar with our staff and students. The team 
 is very excited to welcome Sharon to the team. 


